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May 24, 2016

Shawn O’Leary

City of Norman

Public Works

201 West Gray, Bldg. A
Norman, OK 73069

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as a formal request by Norman Public Schools (NPS) and Norman North
High School (NNHS) to remove the bridge located on the east side of the school's parking lot. The
bridge was originally installed in the 1970's as a city/school collaboration project for easy access to
what was then Longfellow Middle School.

Currently, the bridge provides no access to NNHS due to a fence that extends (north to south)
along the entire east side of the school’'s property. This lack of access has created a safety and
supervision issue for the school due to individuals attempting to scale the fence daily; not to
mention the nuisance created for nearby residents by students gathering around the bridge. The
district does provide bus transportation to NNHS, as needed, for families in that housing community
SO.

If any other information or action is needed by NPS please do not hesitate to contact me.

Nick Migtforino, Ph.D.
Assistant Superintendent of Administrative Services and CTO

Cc:
Dr. Joe Siano, NPS Superintendent
Dr. Peter Liesenfeld, Principal NNHS
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